
PUBLIC TRANSPORT - BEE CARD 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS ARE 
CHANGING

The Bee Scheme is updating its expiry terms and 
conditions on 27 February 2025 in preparation 
for Motu Move, a new ticketing and payment 
solution. 

Motu Move is rolling out region-by-region 
offering new ways to pay for public transport in 
New Zealand. This means fair and consistent 
conditions need to be set for the expiry of Bee 
Cards for all Bee regions. To read all terms and 
conditions and find out how they are changing 
visit: beecard.co.nz
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